
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Lara Weinheimer"
Cc: "Hack Conder"; "Jacob Kamplain"; "Laura Flores"; "Baker, Larry"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Corrective Action Plan for the Apache Empire Abo #08
Date: Thursday, May 15, 2014 8:27:00 AM

Reference: Apache * Empire Abo Unit #08 * 30-015-00844 * M-3-18S-27E * Eddy County, NM *
 NMOCD tracking number: 2RP-2141 * Date of Release: 12/19/2013
 
 
Lara,
 
Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved.  Please advise in the
 event the proposed excavation depths are not achieved.  BLM approval will be required on Federal
 sites.  
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101
 
 

From: Lara Weinheimer [mailto:lweinheimer@rice-ecs.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 3:01 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: 'Hack Conder'; 'Jacob Kamplain'; 'Laura Flores'; 'Baker, Larry'
Subject: Corrective Action Plan for the Apache Empire Abo #08
 
Mike, attached is the verbiage, maps and initial C-141 for the Corrective Action Plan for the Apache
 Empire Abo #08.  If you have any questions, please let us know.  Otherwise, we await your
 approval.  A hard copy of this report will be in the mail.
 
Thanks!
 
Lara Weinheimer
Rice Environmental Consulting & Safety
Project Scientist
419 West Cain
Hobbs, NM  88240
(575) 441-0431
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